
WQPM March 8, 1985 

Dear DX Listener, 

This letter is to confirm your reception of WQPM -- AM 
on January 21, 1985, during a test conducted between 
midnight and 12:30 AM CST. 

The test consisted of segments of 1,000 hertz tone, 
voice ID's and polka music. The tone was of 9 second 
duration with a 1 second break, then 9 seconds of tone 
and so on. 

I received a total of 18 reception reports and 3 phone 
calls the night of the test. Most of the reports came 
from the East Coast and the Ohio Valley. The East Coast 
listeners only heard the tone, while listeners in 
Ohio, Indiana and Illinois report hearing the ID's 
and music as well. Here is a listing of locations 
reporting reception: 

San Jose, California; Aurora, Colorado; Lincoln, Nebraska; 
Stone Mountain, Georgia; Shorewood, Illinois; Champaign, 
Illinois; West Lafayette, Indiana; Marblehead, Ohio; 
Bellaire, Ohio; Two reports from Erie, PA; Pittsburg, PA; 

Walnutport, PA; Richmond, Virginia; Laconia, NH; 

Provincetown, Mass; Poquonock, CT and Swan River, Manitoba. 

I wish I. had the time to write each one of you a personal 
letter...but I don't. But thanks to all of you for 
your reports. Good listening!! 

Sincer ly, 

'C 
Todd Rust 
Chief Engineer & Mayor of Princeton 
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